
 
POSTING YOUR 911 ADDRESSING SIGN 
 
Emergency responders can only help you when they find your location. 
Every second counts during an emergency and posting your physical address 
number allows emergency responders to save critical time especially in 
reaching rural parts of Burleson County. Homes are often hidden from view 
at the beginning of a driveway, so only posting your numbers on your home 
may not help responders recognize where you live since they must first find 
your driveway to find your home. 
 
Your 911 reflective sign should be installed near your driveway entrance (as 
you enter your property), and be clearly visible from the main road from 
either direction. We recommend that you purchase a double-sided sign 
(numbers appear on both sides of the sign) so that emergency responders 
can view the sign from different directions. Install the sign 3ft from the 
ground and not more than 5ft, from ground level to the bottom of the sign. 
The sign must be kept clear of vegetation.  
 
In addition, if there is more than one home sharing a driveway, post the 
physical address for each home at the driveway entrance and on each home 
along the driveway to ensure emergency responders find the correct home. 
 
For questions please contact,  
 
Burleson County  
911 Addressing 
100 West Buck St, Suite 303 
Caldwell, TX 77836 
 
Or call 979-567-2007 for more information.  

 
 

 
 
 


